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Template Letter to Invite your MP to the White Ribbon APPG 

Please use the template below to encourage your MP to attend the next White Ribbon 
APPG. The focus is on building gender equality with young people to end violence against 
women, and what the Government’s responsibilities are to support this.  

To find out who your MP is, simply enter your postcode into the search bar of this webpage: 
https://members.parliament.uk/FindYourMP You will be provided with the MP’s 
constituency email address, this is the email you should send your letter to.  

 

Template: 

Dear [Your MP’s name] 

RE: The next White Ribbon All-Party Parliamentary Group focuses on building gender 
equality with young people, to end violence against women and girls.  

I am writing as one of your constituents to ask if you could attend the White Ribbon APPG, 
on 5th July 2023. The group is chaired by Gavin Newlands, MP.  

At the meeting, you will hear about the impact of teaching young men and boys about 
gender equality and how this could prevent violence against women and end harmful 
gender norms.  

White Ribbon is the UK’s leading charity engaging with men and boys to end violence 
against women and girls. Their mission is to prevent violence against women and girls by 
addressing the root causes. 

[Include some additional information about why ending violence against women and girls 
is important to you living in this constituency.] 

Please contact White Ribbon UK for a full briefing and meeting location and time: 
policy@whiteribbon.org.uk   

Yours sincerely, 

[Include your name and postal address] 
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